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House Subcommittee on Health 

425 5th Avenue 

North Nashville, TN 37243 

 

Dear Chair Ramsey,   

 

On behalf of the American Society for Reproductive Medicine (ASRM), I am 

writing to express strong opposition to HB 2416 which would curtail the 

reproductive rights of the residents of Tennessee and leave some facing life-

threating risk.    

 

ASRM is a multidisciplinary organization of nearly 8,000 professionals dedicated 

to the advancement of the art, science, and practice of reproductive medicine. 

Distinguished members of ASRM include obstetricians and gynecologists, 

urologists, reproductive endocrinologists, embryologists, mental health 

professionals and others.  

 

HB 2416 seeks to provide people seeking abortions with information regarding 

their options; however what the bill does not take into account is that 

“mifepristone reversal” is both an unscientific and medically unsound procedure. 

In fact, prior studies on reversing the use of mifepristone were stopped due to the 

risk to the women involved in the study. HB 2416 would put women of 

Tennessee at risk by touting this medically unsound process.  

 

For these reasons and others, we strongly urge you to oppose the passage of HB 

2416. 

 

For more information, feel free to contact me or Sean Tipton, our Chief 

Advocacy and Policy officer at Stipton@asrm.org or 202-421-5112.           

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Marcelle I. Cedars, MD  

President  

https://s3.amazonaws.com/fn-document-service/file-by-sha384/50a08ed718258b5c180f8f1d1aeac198a4c818fddf5537132e9bc2dc7082362094e87edfdfe81a21330ae3131744236b
mailto:Stipton@asrm.org
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